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Names.

Peevbhoy Hajeebhoy,
J u maldhoy Peerbhoy ,
and Chandbhaee
Peerbhoy

Narayen Atmaran

Rajee, woman, and
Goklee, woman

Anundrow Rowjee ...

Moroba Balcrustnajee...

Bamjee Heerjee ...

Gun nee Hoossein ...

Luxmondass Ramdayall

Nusserwanjee Cursetjee

Dadabhoy Pestonjee ...

fcihaik Hassamoodeen
Jamahooneen

Joseph Adams

Bomanjee Dossabhoy ...

Pundarynath Ram-
chunder

Pureshram Ballajee and
Peerajee Lingoo

Pallonjee Eduljee

Cassinath Hurba

Pascol Fernandes

Profession or
Occupation.

The first and second
named Insolvents
are Bearers, and
the third a Com-
pounder

A Clerk

Courtezans ...

A Clerk in the G.
I. P. Railway

A Clerk

Who carried on busi-
ness as a Gold-
smith in partner-
ship with Soonder-
jee Heerjee, under
the names of Soon-
derjee Heerjee and
Ramjee Heerjee

A Servant in the
service of one Me-
mon Gunnee Has-
sum

Who lately traded
in partnership with
Ramdayall Gan-
keedass and Roo-
goonathdass Ram-
dayall, under the
name and style of
Ramdayall Roo-
goonathdass, and
at present a Mehta

Formerly a Whole-
sale Shopkeeper,
and now a Broker

A Dealer in Liquor

A Merchant

A Fitter in the G. I.
P. Railway Com-
pany

Lately a Commission
Agent, now unem-
ployed

A Contractor

Contractors

A Broker ...

An Extra Clerk ...

A Clerk

Denomination.

Mahomedan ...

Hindoo

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Mahomedan ...

Hindoo

Parsee

Farsee

Mahomedan ...

European

Parsee

Hindoo

Ditto

Parsee

Hindoo

Portuguese ...

Place of Residence in
Bombay.

At New Nagpada,
without the Fort

In Kandawady, with-
out the Fort

On Kalkadavy-road,
without the Fort

At Kakudwadee Oart,
without the Fort

Lately at Girgaon,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol)

At Bhoewada, without
the Fort

In Memon Molla, with-
out the Fort

At Mandvi Bunder,
without the Fort

At Dhobitulao, without
the Fort

Lately at Motta Molla,
without the Fort,
(at present in the
Bombay Gaol)

In Cazee Molla, with-
out the Fort

At Mazagaon, without
the Fort

In Oomercarry, with-
out the Fort

Lately at Candawady,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol)

The first Insolvent is re-
siding in Candawady,
and the second in
Camateepoora, with-
out the Fort

Lately at Gowala
Tank-road, without
the Fort (at present
in the Bombay Gaol)

At Dhobitulao-road,
without the Fort

Lately at Mahim, with-
out the Fort (at pre-
sent in the Bombay
Gaol)

Dates of
Petitions filed.

1872.
29th August

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

30th August

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

31st August

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto


